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As a six year resident of || Bl Bo!warra 1 am very concerned about the proposal of the expansion of
Brandy Hill Quarry.

Hanson has failed to adequately address the concerns on most community issues if the proposal is approved.
Some include:

Late operations with 24/7 haulage

Up to 116 truck movements per night

Safety concerns on a already very busy road.

I am very much against this proposal being approved.

Sincerely,

Bolwarra
NSW
2320





